

P.O. Box 162603, Austin, TX 78716 500 Cap. of Texas Hwy Bldg. I, Austin, TX 78746 Phone (512) 327-9721 Fax (512) 327-9724

Dear Friend:

Thank you for purchasing this quality bat house, built by Heart & Eagle Company and evaluated by Bat Conservation International. It has earned our "Bat Approved" certification, meaning the design, materials, construction and instructions have met our quality standards. Most commercially-produced bat houses are not suitable for bats, and often lack proper instructions. While there are never any guarantees, BCI-approved bat houses are likely to be used by bats when properly installed in a suitable location. Please follow the recommendations enclosed with your bat house for best results.

Providing new roosts for bats is one of the most rewarding ways that we can help wildlife. Many bats have lost their natural roosts, and by putting up this bat house, you are making a difference. You will also benefit from having fewer yard and garden pests.

Please visit <u>www.batcon.org/bathouse</u> for more information about bats and bat houses. Thanks again for your efforts to help bats.

Sincerely,

Dianne Odegard

Public Outreach & Education Manager

Artificial Roosts Coordinator

Bat Conservation International

P.O. Box 162603 Austin, Texas 78716

dodegard@batcon.org

512.327.9721, ext. 41

www.batcon.org